
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
The children have been fantastic in school this week and it has been 
wonderful to be able to come together in the hall, to sing and to worship 
as a school community.  We certainly have got back into our normal  
school routines and the children have worked so hard, they should be             
congratulated for this. Our before school sessions are now up and                
running and our after school sessions will begin next week.  
If you have any issues or questions regarding school life do not hesitate 
to contact the school office and they will be able to help and signpost 
you in the right direction. Have a good weekend! 

Best wishes 

 
 

Principal  

 
Parent Governor Vacancy  
You will have received information regarding a Parent Governor                        
Vacancy, this is an opportunity to work as a member of our Full                   
Governing Board;  to contribute ideas and influence decision making in 
school. If you would like more information about this role, please get in 
touch.  
 
School Uniform  
The children look great in their uniforms, they all look very smart. As a 
polite reminder long hair must be tied back and bows or bobbles should 
be in school colours only. When the children are wearing their P.E. kits, 
please ensure that they have black pumps or plain black trainers. All  
children should have a waterproof coat in school, this should be clearly 
labelled as so many children do tend to have the same coats.  
 
School Letters  
The school newsletter will be sent out every Thursday and at the                  
beginning of every term you will receive a  year group newsletter to let 
you know the curriculum areas covered in each class. These newsletters 
will also be posted on the school website.  
 
Online Safety Mark 
We have achieved the Online Safety Mark, which               
demonstrates our commitment to online safety across the 
school. Thank you to Miss Lockett and our  E– Safety Committee for their 
hard work with this.  

 
 

Newsletter No.2   



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  
Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

97% 96% 99% 

99% 95% 96% 95% 

YR Brynley Brookes 

Y1 Adalinde-Eve Fletcher 

Y2 Autumn Bowater-Smith 

Y3 Krystle Thompson 

Y4 Grace Smith 

Y5 Lacey Richards 

Y6 Zayaan Ullah 

Principal Awards  

24th September                   Macmillan Non Uniform Day– 
Green theme 

4th October  Black History Month  

11th October World Mental Health Day 
Non Uniform Day– donations for 
Harvest 

15th October  Harvest Celebration 9.00am  

18th October  Nursery Parent Meetings week 

19th October  Parent Meetings  

20th October  Parent Meetings 

22nd October  Diwali Theme Lunch 
School Closes for half term 

2nd  November School re-opens 

5th November Remembrance Service 9am 
Bonfire Night Theme lunch  

15th November Anti Bullying Week 
Y2 Phonics Screening Check Week 

19th November Children in Need  Non Uniform Day  

26th November  Christingle Service 9am 

7th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2pm 

8th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2pm 

9th December Christmas Lunch Day  

10th December Christmas Jumper Day  
Y6 Class Worship 9.00am 

17th  December School Closes for Christmas Holiday 

4th January School re-opens 

28th January  Year 2 Class Worship 

11th February Year 4 Class Worship 

18th February School closes for half term 

28th February School re-opens 

3rd March  World Book Day  

8th April School closes for Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration– 
School Closed 

27th May School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

22nd July School closes 


